
HPU Faculty and Staff 
Notice of furniture clear out

We are making room for our newest tenant, Old 
Spaghetti Factory here at Aloha Tower.  In order to do 

that, we need to clear out our used office furniture 
storage area.  

If you have any need for used cabinets, desks, or 
tables, please arrange to come down to the Aloha 
Tower Marketplace this week to pick out what you 

can use.  Pictures of some of the furniture on second 
page.

Contact Steven Hanneman, Facilities Sr Manager, at 
544-0846 to arrange a time to view what we have.  

We will arrange movement of the furniture, you just 
need to pick it out.  

We are on a short deadline to have the unit cleared 
out so we need to have the furniture claimed before 

close of business, November 8.

Mahalo! 




